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From: US Department of Labor <opdr.news@subscriptions.dol.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 11:49 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: USDOL/ETA Advisories - Unemployment Insurance Program Letters (UIPL) Update 

UIPL 19-16 -- Unemployment Insurance (UI) Supplemental Funding Opportunity for 

Improved Operations

You are subscribed to ETA - Advisories - Unemployment Insurance Program Letter (UIPL) for United States 
Department of Labor. This information has recently been updated.  
  
UIPL 19-16 -- Unemployment Insurance (UI) Supplemental Funding Opportunity for Improved Operations has been 
added to the ETA Advisory database and is now available at 
http://wdr.doleta.gov/directives/corr_doc.cfm?DOCN=6982. 
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Questions? Contact Us  
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SUBSCRIBER SERVICES: 

Manage Preferences   |  Unsubscribe  |  Help 

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future 
emails. 
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